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Public Notice

Mangaung Metropolitan Municipality’s Annual Report 2022/2023

In line with section 21(A) of the Local Government: Municipal System Act, (Act No 32 of 2000), notice is hereby given that
the 2022/2023 Annual Report for the Mangaung Metropolitan Municipality and its Entity were tabled before Council on 29

January 2024.

Members of the public and stakeholders are encouraged to submit representations on the 2022/2023 Annual Report
which is available on the municipal website www.mangaung.co.za and hard copies of these reports will also be made
available at the municipal libraries including a detailed plan on the processes that will be led by Municipal Public Accounts

Committee (MPAC) at a later stage.

Enquiries and written representations can be submitted via email to monyake.mothekhe@mangaung.co.za and
lebohang.pita@mangaunag.co.za. Additionally, For hand-delivery, inputs may be submitted at the following municipal

offices:

o Bloemfontein South: Leslie Monnanyane Building

o Bloemfontein North: Bram Fischer Building, Room 212b, 213b, 214 and 801
o Botshabelo: Municipal offices

¢ Thaba Nchu: Municipal offices

o Soutpan: Municipal offices

o Dewetsdorp: Municipal offices

o Wepener: Municipal offices

¢ Van Standenrus: Municipal offices

Cit.y Marlager




